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Bill Analysis 

 

HB 2500 removes the requirement that in order to deduct insurance premiums from a state 

employee’s payroll, the insurer or service company receiving the deduction be regulated by the 

State Insurance Commissioner and for legal services, have a minimum participation of 500 state 

employees.  

 


